
 
 

April 28, 2021 

 

Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives  

H-307 The Capitol  

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger, 

 

 

I am requesting funding for the City of Pomona’s Police Radio Upgrade project in fiscal year 

2022.  

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the City of Pomona Police Department, located at 

490 W. Mission Blvd. Pomona, Ca. 91766.  

 

The funding would be used to replace all radios currently in use by the Pomona Police 

Department through the purchase of new mobile and portable radios. This purchase will allow 

the Pomona Police Department to be compliant with CA-DOJ & FBI security standards, and 

provide a platform for local, state and federal interoperability- allowing all emergency services / 

first-responders to be able to effectively communicate in an emergency situation or disaster.  

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project.  

 

Sincerely,  

 
     Norma J. Torres 

Member of Congress 


